
CINTICHEM, INC.
P.O. BOX 816
TUXEDO, NEW YORK 10987 (914] 351-2131

April 19, 1996

Mr. Thomas Dragoun
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission -

Region I
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Dragoun:

SUBJECT: Cintichem Interim Survey Report for Unaffected Land Areas

Sections 1 - 5 of the Cintichem, Inc. decommissioning project,
"Final Status Survey Plan and Report" were submitted on December 5,
1994 followed by Section 6, "Interim Survey Report for HUT and 5K
Tank Areas on Site" submitted on January 26, 1996, and Sections 7
and 8 "Interior Reactor Building Final Survey Plan and Report" on
March 26, 1996. The enclosed report of the subject survey results,
Sections 9 and 10, is hereby submitted as a continuation of the
Cintichem "Final Survey Plan and Report".

We request that these survey results be reviewed by NRC and ORISE
as early as possible so that a confirmation survey can be scheduled
and conducted by ORISE on short notice. Currently these interim
survey areas are secured to prevent access and to assure that the
as-surveyed condition of these areas will not change.

Thank you for your cooperation. Please let me know as soon as
possible if you require additional information on these surveys.

Very truly yours,

J. cGovern
Pre ident/Plant Manager

JJMcG/bjc.

Enclosure

cc: R. Aldrich - NYSDOL
N. Orlando - USNRC
ORISE
B. Youngberg - NYSDEC
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